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Communiqué 

 
Leasing Business 

The public is hereby informed that, pursuant to section 14(1) of the Financial Services Development Act 2001 
(FSD Act), any person conducting leasing business must be licensed by the Financial Services Commission 
(FSC). 
 
In pursuance of its objects and functions under the FSD Act, the FSC invites all persons who are required to 
hold a licence for conducting leasing business to apply for a licence under section 14 of the FSD Act at latest 
by 30 March 2007. 
 
The FSC reserves the right to take such action as may be necessary against any person who fails to comply 
with the requirements of the FSD Act. 
 
The public is informed that a list of all persons licensed by the FSC under section 14 of the FSD Act is posted 
on the Commission’s website. The public is advised to consult this list before entering into a business 
relationship with any entity that claims to be a provider of financial services business as defined under the 
FSD Act. 
 
For further enquiries, please contact the Commission at: 
 

Financial Services Commission 
4th Floor, Harbour Front Building, President John Kennedy Street, Port Louis. 

Tel: 210 7000 – Fax: 208 7172 – Email: fscmauritius@intnet.mu 
Website: www.fscmauritius.org 
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